THE INDIAN COMMUNITY SCHOOL
KUWAIT

Tel: 25629583, 25659126, 25613260, 25623370 | Fax No: 25652308

Dear Parent,
Greetings from ICSK.
This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for winter vacation

from 24" December 2019 to 4™ January 2020 and will reopen on Sunday, 5" January 2020.

With best regards,

Dr. V. Binumon
Principal

Website: www.icsk-kw.com | Email: contact@icsk-kw.com



